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July 1, 2025 
 
 
RE: Out of Network Insurance Plans 
 
 
Dear Patient, 
 
Due to recent changes in Out of Network (“OON”) insurance policies in Commercial plans, many 
insurers are now limiting or reducing coverage for OON providers. 
 
As a result, effective July 15, 2025, PVMC will no longer submit claims to OON insurance plans 
on your behalf. This change is due to new Commercial insurance company policies. 
 
We will continue to offer services under our “cash-pay” policy. If you wish to submit claims to 
your insurance yourself, we can provide the necessary documentation. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and are here to help with any questions or concerns. Please 
contact our office for assistance. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Douglas M. Lakin, MD 


